
 

 

 

Date : 29.04.2021 

 

Dear Students, 

The University has announced work from home for all staff 

until 08-05-2021. Hence, no academic or administrative activities will be 

engaged at the campus. However, online classes/exams will be continued and 

other administrative supports like Bonafide Certificates, fee payments, etc will 

be supported online. All the students are requested not to come to University 

for any kind of services or requests until further notice.  

 

With regards 

Registrar i/c 

 

 


